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Entertainment and Media partner David Halberstadter will present "The Impact of the Hurt Locker
Decision on Pre-Release Review of Films and Television Programs" webinar to the Pre-
Publication/Pre-Broadcast Committee of the Media Law Resources Center on Thursday, April 7.
David will examine the how the decision of the Ninth Circuit Court of Appeals in Sgt. Jeffrey Sarver v.
Nicolas Chartier et al. could potentially impact the process for reviewing screenplays inspired by real
people and events for potential risks prior to the production and release of motion pictures.
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